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We are residents of Rozelle and ever since the Rozelle Interchange has opened we find it extremely 
difficult to get onto Victoria Road in either direction in the morning. This debacle has added at 
least one hour to our daily commute and is unacceptable and needs to be fixed as a matter of 
urgency. 
Thank you 
Regards  
Petra Kick 
 


